NOTICE OF CANCELLATION LIBRARY COMMISSION MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Library Commission meeting for April 4, 2022 has been cancelled.

All matters originally on the agenda for consideration by the Library Commission on April 4, 2022 will be taken up by the Commission at the next meeting on May 2, 2022 at 6:30 p.m.

If you have any questions regarding the notice, please contact Sarah Abdali, Executive Assistant II with the Calabasas Library, at (818)225-7616.

Barbara Lockwood,

Bos bom fach

City Librarian